VISAKHAPATNAM PORT AUTHORITY
TRAFFIC DEPARTMENT

To No. ITRA/SHP/FCIR
All Port Users Dt: 10-04-2025.

GIRCULAR No: 1197

Sub: Pre-monsoon Entomological Vector Surveiliance 2025 at Visakhapatnam
Seaport-Reg '

Ref Letter from Port Health Officer, Visakhapatnam dated 25.03.2025.

Port Health officer informed that a team from the NCDC Mangalagiri will be visiting
Visakhapatnam Seaport in the month of April 2025 for a pre monsoon entomological survey inside
the Seaport and its surrounding 400 meter perimeter.

During the survey the members of the team would like to meet all the stakeholders
involved in vector control activities in the said areas. for an exchange of information about the
quality and quantity of vector control measures employed, both larvicides and adulticides, and
also about identification of the different mosquito species. Hence, they informed that concerned
representation of all such pest control agencies, both government and private, should be available
during the survey to answer any possible queries.

A Joint Public Health & Sanitation Committee (JPH & SC) meeting will be held during the
survey. Hence, it is informed that concerned representatives of all such pest control agencies,
both government and private, should make it convenient to attend the meeting. The date and
time of the meeting will be conveyed as soon as it is confirmed.
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C/- P.S to Chairperson for favor of information of Chairperson

C/- P.S to Dy. Chairperson for favor of information of Dy. Chairperson

C/- President. Visakhapatnam Steam Ship Agents Association for information please.
: ( vssa2001@gmail.com)

C/- President. Visakhapatnam Stevedores Association, for information please.

(vstevedoresassociation@gmail.com) Wi <

C/- President, Visakhapatnam Customs Brokers Association, for information please.
(info@vcba.com)

Cl/- Jt. Director (R&P) for information and request to place the circular in Port Website,

C/- Shipping Asst (Traffic Department), to circulate the above to Trade through

e-mail




